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Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP Calendar for Oct. 2009
Tues., Oct. 6th. • UUP BBQ @ Southampton @ Noon, Student Ctr. (RSVP 2-6570 or 
uup@notes.cc.sunysb.edu)
Weds., Oct. 7th. • Academic Council mtg @ Noon, Old Chem. WSCC (RSVP to Corinne at 2-6570)
Weds., Oct. 14th. • Front Page Discussion "Why are we in Afghanistan?" @ Noon, WSCC (RSVP on-line 
at www.uupsbu.org)
Thurs., Oct. 15th. • Workshop on Networking, Community & University Service @ Noon, Wang 301 
(RSVP on-line at www.uupsbu.org)
Tues., Oct. 20th •  Exec. Board mtg. @ Noon, Wang Ctr. rm. 301 (RSVP to Corinne @ 2-6570)
Weds., Oct. 21st • "My Office is a Pain in the Neck"  H&S Workshop @ Noon, Old Chem. WSCC (RSVP 
on-line at www.uupsbu.org)
Thus., Oct. 22nd. • Red Dragon Labyrinth Walk @ Noon, at the Labyrinth  (RSVP to EAP at 2-6085)

UUP Statewide Officers Report (part 1 of 2)
Attached is the reports of the Statewide UUP President & the Vice Presidents for both Academics and 
Professionals as part of the UUP 
Delegate Assembly in October 2nd & 3rd in Rochester.  HPD will issue the other Statewide officers 
reports in the next edition of Happy PayDay.

Express Scripts Data Issue
As you are, no doubt, aware many members received a letter from Express Scripts stating that personal 
data, such as Social Security 
Numbers and prescription information is likely compromised.  Some campus HR Departments have also 
notified members of this and have confirmed this is not a hoax.

Express Scripts has set up a Web site: www.esisupports.com  This is for individuals to begin the 
process of protecting themselves from Identity Theft.  
I share your distress over this revelation--as I was a recipient of the letter, which has me rather 
concerned.  To indicate how "Out of the Blue" 
this came let me quote part of an email I saw from GOER: "The Employee Benefits Management Unit 
(EBMU) at the Governor's Office of 
Employee Relations (GOER) was totally unaware of the breach and equally unaware of the letter 



distribution.  Our first indication was when 
our Empire Plan unit enrollees received their letters at home (yesterday).  This was as much a surprise to 
us as it was to you."

UUP is currently investigating how to best protect our members.  And, I'll let you know what we find 
ASAP. 
 In the interim, I strongly suggest that members avail themselves of the information at the above Web link.
Phil Smith UUP Statewide President

*RSVP* No later than three days prior to an event to have an Head Count! Thanks, UUP Office # is 

632-6570 @ 104 Old Chemistry Bldg. zip - 3475  
Charlie McAteer, Happy PayDay Editor


